Central Government
of Hokoria

21st December 2023
Dear Head of State,

I’d like to thank you for your authorisation in amending our original national identity
plan so that the State of Hokoria shall adopt an amended version of the Flag of the State
of Hokoria (December 2023). We’ve considered feedback from the Hokorian and wider
micronational community and have, after discussion with the flag’s creator, proposed that
we adopt a slightly different flag design.

Instead of using the Willow Cizdeizd version of the flag,
I proposed that we use the Andrew Snye version instead.
The new design replaces the canton with a ‘main bar
design’ with a bar on the left side of the flag. There has
also been a redesign of the symbols that are intended to
resemble stars, with one star in the centre of the bar and

y

six smaller stars positioned symmetrically to surround it.

I’d also like to confirm that discussions have been made with the flag’s creator, Andrew
Snye, who has confirmed that he will not hold any licences or copyright on the flag, and
in return we have agreed that the State of Hokoria will provide accreditation where
appropriate. The original Willow Cizdeizd version of the flag, which the Andrew Snye
version is based upon, was officially in the public domain.

Willow Cizdeizd 1
Branch Officer for Exterior Affairs



